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I support SB 974-1 because it streamlines Oregon’s land use process, reducing 

unnecessary delays and costs. Right now, the system is bogged down with excessive 

review times and endless appeals that make housing development more expensive 

and time-consuming. This bill helps cut through the red tape, making it easier to get 

projects approved while still ensuring responsible planning. 

 

By reducing delays, we can lower costs, improve efficiency, and help move Oregon 

toward more affordable housing solutions. Please pass SB 974-1. 

 

Thank you. 


